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Recital Fees Due! 
Dance Central's 16th annual recital will be held on Thursday, June 6; Friday, June 7; and Saturday, June 8 at a CFISD 
auditorium. Each student is invited to participate. Admission to the recital is free. To offset the cost of renting the 
theater and the required personnel a recital fee is due per student participating in the show.  The budget for the show is 
based on total number of students participating; therefore, recital fees are not refundable.    
 
Participation in the recital is not mandatory.  The recital is a wonderful opportunity for students to showcase what they 
have learned during the year, and provides a wonderful non-threatening performance opportunity.  If you have any 
questions about the recital or would like to volunteer your time to help to make this recital a success, please let us 
know. 
 

 

 

 

 
Our Mission 

The mission of Dance Central, 
LLC is to educate, inspire, and 
motivate students of all ages 

and levels by providing quality 
technical instruction. In 

addition, Dance Central seeks 
to develop self-esteem, 

responsibilty, self-discipline, 
goal setting and achievement. 

 

 

News to Know! 
 

 
 

Costume Fittings! We will be measuring 
dancers and collecting payments for 
costumes. Regular classes will NOT be 
held during these days. To help ease 
traffic, please come to the time 
corresponding to your last name. Make-
up date: Friday, Nov. 16 from 5:30-
7:00.  Dancers, please wear leotard/tights 
for accurate measurements. 

A parent needs to accompany his/her 
child to the fitting.  
   

 
 
**Costume payment: Please note that a 
deposit of 1/2 of the costume amount will be 
due at the time of order.  Final balance will be 
due by 1/12/19.** 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

What We’re Excited About… 

Studio Closings and Holidays 
  
*The studio will be closed Monday 
Nov. 19 - Saturday Nov. 24. 

 **No regular classes during 
costume fitting days (see times to 
the left). 
 
Dance Central is offering new t-
shirts for purchase! Come into the 
studio to see the new design and to 
try on sizing if needed.  
 
Raffle for a good cause—and win a 
Dream Duffle or Vera Bradley 
dance bag! A dance mom has kindly 
donated her daughter’s barely-used 
dream duffel and a super- cute Vera 
Bradley dance bag to Dance Central. 
Raffle tickets are $1.00 each. The 
money collected will be donated to 
Dancers Care Foundation. The 
winner will be drawn on Friday, 
November 9th!  

 
Watch Your Email! 
Statements are currently being 
emailed to the email address we 
have on file. November tuition is 
now due!  

All About Recital  


